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  Prayer Corner  

 Dear God,                          

Please help us to build 

your kingdom in our 

hearts and in the 

world—to do your work 

on earth with love and 

care for all.                          

Amen 

 

 

“It is in the human heart 

that God’s kingdom takes 

root and grows .” 

Pope Francis. 

Snacks & Packed Lunches 

Health & Safety: Reminder to  

Parents & Carers, packed lunches 

& snacks                                                 

MUST NOT                                                         

contain any type of peanuts, tree 

nuts or sesame seeds such as cereal 

bars, peanut butter, Nutella etc due 

to some children  having a  severe 

nut allergy.                                                                             

Thank you for your                                           

cooperation. 

 

Mass this Term                                          

Every Thursday at 9.30am                                               

in church  

Monday 26th June                          

Holy Communion Liturgy                 

KS2 Hall at 9.30am                                                    

6th July                                               

Class C1                                                      

13th July                                                

Year 2—Transition Mass                     

20th July                                               

Year 6 Leavers Mass                                

 

Raffle Tickets &                         

Fair Tokens 

Both are on sale from the  

classroom or office. 

Raffle tickets: 5 for £1 

Tokens £5 on one card. 

Please bring the                                

correct money                                    

to save time. 

Thank you. 

Class Assemblies this Term 

Every Wednesday                                      

at 9.05am 

21st June—Class I2                            

28th June—Class A1 &                        

Class C2                                               

5th July - Class A2                            

 

 

Non uniform Day                                                                                                              

Friday 30th June  

We will be holding a non                

uniform day to support our 

summer fair.                                          

We will not be asking for                   

money but kindly ask you to 

bring in a donation of                         

unopened                                            

biscuits or sweets.   

Ofsted 

On behalf of all the staff & Governors of St. Francis, I would like to thank all the                                       

Parents, Carers and children for their lovely comments on the                                

Ofsted survey, which were relayed to us by the inspector. 

We will let you know the outcome when we receive the report from                                         

Ofsted in the coming weeks. 

Miss Harris 

Hot Weather                                                

School PE Kit can be worn to school 

while this warm weather continues. 

Apply sun cream and give your child 

any allergy medicine before coming to 

school. Don’t forget their water bottle. 



  Friday 30th June                                

Non Uniform Day                                                             

Please bring your cakes and 

sweets to the school office. 

Saturday 1st July                                   

Summer Fair                                          

12-4pm                                                     

Join us for lots of fantastic food 

and fun activities. 

SPORTS WEEK                    

Monday 3rd July -                                

Friday 7th July                                        

Wear PE Kit to school every day                                                   

Tuesday 4th July                                  

Sports Day                                          

KS2—am                                                 

KS1- pm 

                    

Nursery Aiden  Kenayah  

F1 Chidi  Danny  

R1 Debora  Isaac  

 A1 Renata  Michael  

A2 Bethany  Monae-Ann 

N1 Ire  Kimille   

N2 Alyana  Aaron   

C1 Quesnel  Emmanuella  

C2 Imran  Moses   

I1 Nicole  Princess  

I2 Ethan  Andres  

S1 David  Kharim-Sedem  

S2 Kieran  Sofia A 

Nursery  Grace  

F1  Lael  

R1  Joanne  

A1  Taliyah  

A2  Oduwa  

N1  Jason  

N2  Elizabeth  

C1  Iyiola  

C2  Emmanuel O 

I1  Jahdain  

I2  Nimatallah  

S1  Jonathan  

S2  Toluwalase  

'GDPR :                                                                

Whenever we process (staff,      

parents and pupil)                                               

data, we need to comply                           

with GDPR.                                                           

For more information on how we 

process data,                                  

check on our website 

www.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk’ 

Star of the Week 

 KS1 KS2 Total  

St. 

Francis  
60 50 110 

St. 

Claire  
50 100 150 

St. 

Mary 
10 20 30 

St.            

Joseph 
00 70 70 

St. Claire 

After School Clubs 

Monday                                    

Archery  –Year 3 & 4 

Tuesday                                    

Indoor Football:                             

Years 3 & 4                              

Choir: Years 4—6 

Wednesday                                  

Dance: Years 5 & 6  

Thursday                                   

Gymnastics:                         

Years 1 & 2 

Cooking Club 

All clubs                                       

finish at 4.25pm. 

 

Reading Eggs                                               

Weekly               

Winners 

EYFS/ KS1:    

Class  

KS2: 

Class                     

Congratulations  

 

   Uniform                                                           

Please remember to label all uniform 

and belongings. If your child 

loses anything, it is much 

easier to return to them if it 

has their name on! 

Reminder                          

Children are not             

allowed to bring                           

mobile phones into 

school. 

The hot weather is finally here at 

last, all children must bring a             

bottle of water to school every day.                

Summer uniform is now advisable 

for the rest of the term. 

 

Has your child out grown their                       

school uniform?                                                                                           

If so, please bring in any spare clean 

uniform that is in very good                

condition to the school office. 

We will recycle it to a good home. 


